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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Clarification of comment 
 
 
Clarification from Industrivärden’s Chairman of the board Sverker Martin-Löf: 
 
“It should be clarified that the indications of interception that I referred to in today’s article in Dagens 
Industri only are associated with the attention that above all has concerned SCA and a few 
individuals.” 
 
 
Stockholm, January 15, 2015 
 
 
Sverker Martin-Löf, Chairman of the board, Industrivärden 
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